
This message pertains to students who commute to school using two-wheelers. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We appreciate the diligence of Parent/Guardian and students who regularly wear helmets when arriving 

at school. To ensure comprehensive safety for all our students, we are implementing a consistent and 

mandatory policy requiring helmets to be worn at all times when using two-wheelers, both when 

arriving at school and when departing from school premises. 

Furthermore, please be advised that parents who are defaulters in this regard will not be allowed to 

bring or park the two-wheeler inside the school premises. 

Student safety is our paramount concern, and this measure is being taken to create a safer environment 

for everyone. We thank you for your full cooperation in reinforcing this important safety measure with 

your child. 

Sincerely, 

PRINCIPAL 

ST JOHN'S HIGH SCHOOL 


